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December 9* 1971

THOUGHT FOE THE DAY:

And she shall bring forth a son, and thou shalt call his name Jesus; for 
he shall save his people from their sins,

— Matthew 1:21

CAN YOU HELP US:

The Food Fair is coming up on January 8, 1972. We would appreciate it if 
anyone having prayer cards of missionaries who are graduates of Northwest 
College, would be able to let us use them.

Persons passing through an airport during vacation and having a chance to 
obtain some travel posters, we would be glad to have your help on this, also. 
Please contact Darilyn Bennett in Perks 110, Duane Thomas, Beatty 115? or 
leave them in the Missions MIG box in the Administration Building.

Any student having souvenirs from foreign countries willing to donate them 
for the food fair may contact Diane Peters, Perks 318. Please make sure your 
name is on the item so we can make sure to return it to you. We need to have 
these items before Friday, January 7* Thank you very much.
F.B.I. NOTICE - (FEATHERY BUNGALO OF INTEPPOGATIQN):

The F.B. I. has reported that a reward is offered for information leading 
to the finding of a record, "Rex Humbard in Hawaii." F.B.I. director, Ray 
Braun, room 201, says he would appreciate the returning of this record to 
him.

FOR SALE:

One pair of tire chains and two l^f-inch snow tires. Contact Lela French 
Room P-508 or Phone 822-9907•

Four-Piece Bedroom set, Walnut bed, vanity, stool, drawers. Clean and in 
excellent condition $95• Contact Mrs. G. Kennedy 822-7275 - 782^f - 131 
Avenue N.E. Kirkland.
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